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Gail Hunter

From: Denison Hall <dhall@hallinv.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2024 4:54 PM
To: Gail Hunter
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  - [*Suspicious URL*] FW: Gordon College Manchester Land

Hi Gail – original email from Gordon College in response to my phone call to the Presidents executive assistant.  The 
remaining emails were to and from Chris Imming which will follow shortly. 
 

From: Chris Imming <Chris.Imming@gordon.edu>  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 3:28 PM 
To: Denison Hall <dhall@hallinv.com> 
Subject: Gordon College Manchester Land 
 
Denny, 
 
Debbi Tuck shared your outreach last month discussing Gordon’s property in the Limited Commercial District. I would 
like to arrange a time where a few representatives of Gordon College and I could speak with you about the town goals 
regarding zoning which may allow for multifamily residential units. Would you have availability this week for a 
preliminary conversation? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Christopher Imming 
Senior Director of Campus Planning 
Environmental Health and Safety Officer 
Gordon College 
255 Grapevine Road 
Wenham, MA 01984 
(978) 867-4919 
 
This e-mail may contain confidential information with respect to Gordon College. It is intended solely for the named recipient(s) listed above and 
should be maintained in strictest confidence. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or use of the information contained herein (including any reliance thereon) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify 
the sender.  
 
 


